From: Bonnie Bledsoe

Sent: Saturday, February 19, 2022 11:25:50 AM

To: City Council

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Object to 5th Ave NE sidewalk construction contract _ Jan 28 meeting

Response requested: Yes Sensitivity: Normal

Archived: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 10:05:47 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please don't unnecessarily destroy large, beautiful, shade giving trees for a sidewalk! We need our old trees, they hold carbon so thus help with climate change, as well as the benefits I mentioned.

Bonnie Bledsoe